
 

 

Danny Davis, President 770-328-9663 
dannydavistruck@bellsouth.net 

GCC, P.O. Box 973  
Villa Rica, GA 30180 

President’s Corner 

I hope everyone is doing well. We still have a few 

that are under the weather.  We wish them all a 

speedy recovery.  Let’s keep them in our prayers. 

We have no special guest this month.  He had to 

work.  So maybe he can be here next month, if 

everything goes well.  Until then, he’ll remain a 

mystery! 

Maybe we will have a better cruise-in this coming 

month than the last!  It’s no fun trying to predict the 

summer storms that are due to arrive at our starting 

time, but that always seems to be the case.  We 

can’t reason with Mother Nature!   

Our next meeting is June 4.  Dinner is at 6:00 

o’clock.  Come hungry and help support Mike at the 

Olive Tree.  He provides us a place to have our 

meeting each month.  I hope to see a lot of you 

there.  Our meeting will start around 7:00 o’clock. 

Danny Davis 

Vice President’s Report 

We cancelled our Cruise-In on May 18th.  It was a 

tough decision to cancel this event, but as Vice-

President, I must weigh all contributing factors and 

decide the status of our event early in the day.  The 

weather forecast did not look promising.  Multiple 

forecasts had thunderstorms arriving in Villa Rica 

by 5:00PM that day.  If it were just a matter of 

waiting until the storms hit, I could have waited 

closer to the event to make the decision.  That is not 

the case when it comes to Cruise Ins.  People inside 

and outside our club spend hours polishing and 

preparing their automobiles prior to the start of our 

Cruise Ins.  It is not a good thing to potentially ruin 

all their hard work by procrastinating and making a 

late decision to cancel after some participants had 

already committed to be there, and perhaps were 

already in their parking place.  Those are the ones 

that you meet with the news of the cancellation and 

they say “Well I wish you could have told someone 

sooner!”  I don’t blame them. 

Other determining factors included everyone’s 

safety and mitigating the opportunity of someone 

getting into an accident while driving in adverse 

conditions.  We must remember there are many 

participants traveling a lengthy distance to get to 

our events.  And, of course, if it is a sure wash out, 

the best we can do is to call our event off and let our 

guests make other plans for the evening.  

In closing, I am proud of our club members and our 

Cruise In events.  Most people that participate in 

our events have a high respect for our club due to 

our professionalism and the ability to make good 

and timely decisions.  A key word that comes to 

mind is “empathy”.  It is important to place 

ourselves in the shoes of all who enjoy our events. 

If we continue to look through the eyes of our 

guests, we will always make the right decisions.  

Our next Cruise-in is scheduled for June 15th.  We 

hope each of you will be able to attend and 

participate.  Jimmy Derrick 

June 2024 

mailto:dannydavistruck@bellsouth.net


 

 

Sponsorship Report 

Two sponsors are up for renewal in this month 

My Financial Services------------Danny Davis 

Thornton Chevrolet----------------Nick Ware 

For  those of us who do the majority of our own 

restoration work, there is an element we discuss at 

length regarding issues that cause us much grief...  a 

gremlin (not the AMC car of the 70's).  

Webster Says ---  ill humored little fellow, airmen 

blamed them for interfering with motors, 

instruments, machine guns, etc., any like disruptive 

elf. 

I have been at war with several in my quest to finish 

my GTA Fairlane that was 85% complete when I 

purchased it 3 years back.  To list a few -- oil leak, 

trans won’t down shift, brake lights not working, 

(after I installed a new made in China switch) - “no 

work e",  rear springs--new per the invoice--Left 

side of car 1/2 in lower than right.  (Cheap leaf 

springs after market brand) New Eaton springs 

ordered. 

Not all are listed but you get the picture.  Why do 

we do this ?  Got to be Love, what else! 

Editorial comment:  According to Ron Ananian (The Car 

Guy Podcast)  “NEW” stands for Never Ever Worked!  
And when you think about it, most new parts have never 

worked a day.  So, don’t trust a part just because it is 

new!  Don knows this!  NW 

Don Edwards  

Treasurer’s Report 

Attached to this newsletter is the financial statement 

as of May 2024.  If you have any questions, please 

let me know.   

Raylene Carroll 

Secretarial Report 

Attached are the minutes of our May meeting.  If 

you have any questions, please contact me. 

Kim Eckert 

April Birthdays & 

Anniversaries 

Happy Birthday to:  

Pete Debick    6/11 

Nancy Dombrowsky   6/14 

Ken Reed    6/11 

Mike Russo    6/24 

Mike Washington   6/29 

Happy Anniversary to:  

Steve & Virginia Busby   6/6 

Victor & Raylene Carroll   6/6 

Jimmy & Gina Derrick   6/20 

Gene & Donna Duke   6/15 

Darrell & Karen Smith   6/27 

Donald & Carolyn Threadgill   6/11 

Nick & Lynn Ware   6/22 

 

 

Our Next Meeting  

Our June meeting will be held 

on Tuesday, June 4th  at the 

Olive Tree Restaurant in Villa 

Rica.  If you plan on eating, please be there by 6pm.  

Our meeting will begin at 7pm. 

 

New Member  

We welcome our newest member, Theodore 

Sullivan, to our club.  Theodore, also called Sulli 

for short, is a former MARTA Policeman, now a 

DJ, but as witnessed by the bright red 1995 

Mitsubishi 3000GT that he drove to the last 

meeting, he is also a very creative do-it-yourself car 

mechanic.  After the meeting, we filed out into the 

parking lot to see his 3000GT.  It is safe to say that 

there isn’t a place on that car that he hasn’t touched!   

A guy not afraid to make changes, we welcome 

Theodore “Sulli” Sullivan into the Golden City 

Cruisers.    (Editorial note: Sulli was seen less than 

a month later sporting his brand new purple GCC 

shirt at a car show!)



 

 

Activity Committee Report 

  
Activity Committee Report 

June 4, 2024 
 

1. The club has received an invitation from The Villa Rica Senior Center, located in Gold Dust Park, to participate 
in a “Park and Mingle” type of gathering.  The invitation is for June 11th, at 10:30 am.  I realize that June 11th is a 
Tuesday but, many of us are retired and a midweek outing will be fun. The seniors can relate to our passion for 
our cars and some of them may have owned one very similar to ours.  It should be a good opportunity to visit 
with fellow retirees and exchange stories from the past. 
Please let me (Billy) know if you plan to attend.  

2. And, on June 22nd, we have a planned garage hop with our friend and club member, Donald Threadgill.  
Donald is looking forward to our visit and has what sounds like a very delicious lunch planned.  Because Donald 
is supplying lunch, he will need a head count.  If you plan to attend, please respond to me with how many will be 
in your party.  Some of us have visited with Donald in the past and was a fun and exciting visit.  I encourage 
everyone to come and participate in this fun outing. 
Donald also asks that you drive your old car and park on his lot, behind the shop. 

 
I will keep everyone updated about these 2 invitations. 
 

 
The following is our list of planned visits and activities through October:   
 
June 11, 2024               Park and Meet at The Senior Center at Gold Dust Park                
 
June 15, 2024               Cruise-in at The Mill 
 
June 22, 2024               Visit with Donald Threadgill and lunch on premise 
 
July 20, 2024                 Cruise-in at The Mill 
 
August 17, 2024           Cruise-in at The Mill 
 
August 24, 2024            Mustang Museum Of America, Odenville, Al. 
 
September 21, 2024     Gold Rush Parade 
 
September 21, 2024     Cruise-in at The Mill 
 
October 19, 2024           Super Cruise at The Mill 
 
The Activity Committee continues to work on scheduling fun and interesting trips for the club. There are a 
couple of other visits being discussed but no decision has been made about them as of yet. We will keep 
everyone posted. 
If you have other trips you would like to take, let Rick or me know and we will certainly check it out. 

 

Rick Horne / Billy Glover 



 

 

Proposed Bylaws Change 

Background – One of the benefits of a Platinum Sponsor is the invitation to set up a booth, tent, table, 

etc. at our events to advertise the vendor’s business.  A Platinum Sponsorship is $250/year.  With our 

scheduled 8 events per year, this works out to $31.25/event.  Young’s BBQ is the only Platinum Vendor 

who takes advantage of this benefit at every opportunity.  2Sew4U has also taken advantage of their 

sponsorship to set up a tent and sell t-shirts on occasion.  

Last year we had several food vendors that expressed an interest in providing food items at our events.  

These items would not compete with Young’s BBQ and would expand our food offerings.  However, the 

only clear avenue available to a new food vendor was to pay $250 and become a Platinum Sponsor.  Not 

knowing the event, or the potential opportunity for a profit, this was a deterrent to a new vendor or 

potential sponsor.  

The solution approved by the membership in May of 2023 was to allow an approved food vendor to pay 

$35 per event and sell his items.  Each food vendor has to pass the scrutiny of the Board and sell 

products that would enhance our events.  If the vendor has a good experience and would like to continue 

to supply his product at our events, it would be less expensive, and more beneficial to him, to become a 

Platinum Sponsor.  We have had at least one successful Platinum Sponsor join through this process. 

Proposed Change – What we failed to recognize is that this same procedure could be used to allow 

non-food vendors at our events.  An inquiry by an Amsoil Distributor was considered by the Board and 

allowed.  It was felt that his product, a line of automotive lubricants, could add value to our participants 

knowledge of caring for their car, and could provide a benefit by providing a channel to purchase quality 

products that are not readily available in stores.  However, this pointed out a flaw in our Bylaws since 

we only provided for new Food Vendors.   The proposed change to our Bylaws is to strike out the word 

Food in the below Bylaw paragraph, letting this paragraph apply to any vendor thought to be beneficial 

to our event: 

 

Section 2: Food Vendors  
Food Vendors at a club function are usually considered a necessity for the success of 
the event and are at the invitation of the Board.  Any food vendor may petition the Board 
for permission to set up a food booth.  The location of a vendor's booth at an event will 
be determined by the Vice President, or in his absence another Board member. There 
will be a charge of $35 each month for participating as a food vendor.  Participation will 
continue until revoked by the Board or resignation by the vendor.  Sponsorship is not a 
requirement but always encouraged.  A food vendor that is also a sponsor has benefits 
as defined in Article IX. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the above Bylaw change will be voted upon at the next 

meeting of the Golden City Cruisers, June 4, 2024. 

  

  



 

 

Kia recalls over 427,000 Telluride SUVs because they 
might roll away while parked 

 

This was the headline on April 1st of this year, and it wasnôt 
an April fools joke!  Most of us grew up leaving a manual 
transmission in gear and setting the parking brake when 
exiting the car.  At least thatôs what mom or dad taught you 
to do.  Those with money went the way of an automatic 
transmission where you pulled back on the gear lever, or 
pushed a button on the lever, and shoved it into the park 
position.  At one time Chrysler Corporation even 
experimented with a push button transmission that 
included a Park button.  When you put an automatic 

transmission into park, you were mechanically shoving a metal bar into a gear to keep it from 
rotating, and keep the car from rolling.  Even the push button drive of the 50ôs had cables 
attached to the buttons that did the same thing.  Mechanically blocking the automatic 
transmission in park was very much like leaving the manual transmission car in gear with the 
engine off to help keep it from moving.  In most cars today, if you donôt shift into park, or 
perhaps reverse gear in a manual, you canôt get the key out, or the engine wonôt turn off, or the 
alarm bells make sure you know you have goofed up.  But what about these modern cars? 

Todayôs automatic transmissions may have gear selection buttons on your console.  You may 
have a little lever on your dashboard, or you may have something that looks like the gear stick 
of old.  In most cases today though, those items are only connected to wires that connect to a 
computer, that connect to actuators inside the transmission. There may be a park position but 
if you donôt engage it, is the computer programmed to complain loudly or not let you leave the 
vehicle?  Is the computer smart enough to engage both the brake and the transmission, like 
you father taught you?  What about electric vehicles?  They are silent.  Point is, get to know 
your vehicle!  Find out if you can cut it off in drive or leave it without setting the brake.  
Consumer Reports is concerned about this as you can see from the following article.  If you 
want to find out more about the Kia in the headline, click the blue title.  Nick 

 

 

How to Reduce the Risk of a Car Rollaway 
Several older vehicles ðand even some new ones ðlack an important safety feature 
designed to prevent rollaway accidents  
 

By Benjamin Preston 

November 6, 2023 

 

Consumer Reports has found in the past that members tend to prefer vehicles with simple, 

predictable shifters that donôt require them to take their eyes off the road to operate. Our 

https://www.npr.org/2024/04/01/1241954949/kia-recall-telluride-suvs#:~:text=Puskar%2FAP-,Kia%20is%20recalling%20more%20than%20427%2C000%20of%20its%20Telluride%20SUVs,away%20while%20they're%20parked.&text=NEW%20YORK%20%E2%80%94%20Kia%20is%20recalling,away%20while%20they're%20parked
https://www.npr.org/2024/04/01/1241954949/kia-recall-telluride-suvs#:~:text=Puskar%2FAP-,Kia%20is%20recalling%20more%20than%20427%2C000%20of%20its%20Telluride%20SUVs,away%20while%20they're%20parked.&text=NEW%20YORK%20%E2%80%94%20Kia%20is%20recalling,away%20while%20they're%20parked


 

 

automotive engineers also prefer simple and intuitive controls, and thatôs factored into how we 

rate transmissions. 

For decades, automotive gear selectors essentially came in two basic varieties: a column stalk 

or a center console shifter arranged in a familiar Park, Reverse, Neutral, Drive, and Low 

(PRNDL) pattern that could be operated without looking at the shifter. But automakers today 

use a variety of different shifter configurations, such as rotary dials and push buttons, to save 

space or create a brand-specific user experience. 
 

Some of these novel 

shifter designs can be so 

confusing that a driver 

attempting to shift a car 

into Park can 

unintentionally put it in a 

different gear, which can 

allow the vehicle to roll 

away, potentially 

causing property 

damage or even injury.  

To prevent this, automakers have added various rollaway protection safety features that 

automatically shift the transmission into Park, apply the parking brake, or in many cases sound 

an alarm if the driver opens the door while the car is still in gear. 

 

ñIf youôre not in Park and you go to open the door to step out, the car should automatically put 

the transmission into Park or apply the parking brake, otherwise it will roll,ò says Kelly 

Funkhouser, CRôs manager of vehicle technology. ñIf anyone is around the car, the result could 

be catastrophic.ò 

In 2017, after CR began deducting points from the Overall Scores of dozens of new models 

that lacked rollaway protection, manufacturers quickly stepped up to fix the problem on models 

that lacked it. ñThis is a problem that is easily solved, and CR informed manufacturers about 

our testing requirements,ò Funkhouser says. According to CR experts, most cars on the market 

had rollaway protection by 2018 or so. 

But our testing has shown that several older models and even a few new models lack this 

important safety feature.  

https://www.consumerreports.org/cars/automotive-technology/unlock-your-car-shifters-secret-powers-a8082566617/
https://www.consumerreports.org/cro/about-us/our-people/our-experts/kelly-funkhouser/index.htm
https://www.consumerreports.org/cro/about-us/our-people/our-experts/kelly-funkhouser/index.htm


 

 

For example, the 2020 Prius and 2020 Jaguar and Land Rover models lacked rollaway 

protection, but the automakers added it the following year. Some 2023 Audis still lose a point 

in their CR Overall Score because they lack an audible alarm when the driverôs door is opened 

when the transmission is in Neutral. 

Funkhouser says that rollaway protection is important even in cars without novel shifters 

because it can be particularly easy for someone to forget to put a car into Park in some 

common scenarios: 

¶ Stepping out of the car to use a payment kiosk or bank terminal thatôs just out of reach. 

¶ In vehicles equipped with a stop/start fuel-saving feature, in which the engine will not be 

running when the car is stopped but the car can still be in gear. 

¶ Models that have an on/off button instead of a traditional key, because they can easily 

be left in the ñonò position. 

 

ñIf you own a car without rollaway protection, be careful, and never assume that the car isnôt in 

gear, even if you canôt hear the engine running,ò Funkhouser says. ñLack of a rollaway feature 

is more of a concern on EVs and cars equipped with stop/startðcars that are quiet when they 

arenôt moving. On most other cars, the sound of the engine running will usually let the driver 

know that itôs in gear.ò 

 

 

 

 

 

For a video on the subject, click this NBC4 report: 

 

PJVUC"Tgrqtv<"Vjqwucpfu"Kplwtgf"kp"Tqnncyc{"
Ceekfgpvu"Qxgt"7"[gctu"~"PDE6"Ycujkpivqp 
 

 

 

  

https://www.consumerreports.org/cars/cars-what-goes-into-consumer-reports-overall-score-for-cars-a2015879559/
https://www.consumerreports.org/cars/hybrids-evs/
https://youtu.be/Ria9nxc5uIg?si=HMiIVE1kpQgu3_0-
https://youtu.be/Ria9nxc5uIg?si=HMiIVE1kpQgu3_0-


 

 

Golden City Cruisers Car Club 
The Olive Tree Restaurant 

Villa Rica Georgia 
May 7, 2024 

 
Danny Davis called meeting to order at 7:01pm. The club recited The Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Danny introduced guest speaker Wesley Berninger, Director of the Pine Mountain Gold 
Museum. He has been with them for 8 years and was a Park Ranger in Florida prior to his 
move to Villa Rica. He spoke of how they have overhauled the program at the Museum and 
that their mission is to preserve the Gold Rush History of Villa Rica. You can follow them on 
Facebook, Pine Mountain Gold Museum for schedules and events. 
 
Membership Matters - Danny Davis 
We received news on Ken Reed and John Thornton both are recovering and doing well. We 
will keep them in our prayers. Danny announced May Birthdays. Happy Birthday to all. 
 
Membership Applications 
Theodore Sullivan Nominated for membership and approved 
Welcome Sulli! 
 
Vice-President report - Jimmy Derrick 
Jimmy thanked everyone for all their help and contributions to our growing Cruise-ins. 
Requested and received Volunteers to bring cakes for cake walk. 
 
Secretary - Kimberly Eckert 
The February meeting minutes was nominated and seconded for approval. Majority voted and 
approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report - Raylene Carroll 
The February financial report was nominated and seconded for approval. Majority voted and 
approved. 
 
Sponsorship report - Don Edwards 
Reminder to members of sponsors due this month. Ben Hill - Kimberly and Duffey Realty - 
Danny 
 
Activity report - Billy Glover 
Wonderful Picnic and thank you to the cooks and to all who came out. Danny brought up a 
great idea to invite our platinum members to next year’s GCC PICNIC. A committee was 
chosen to find a new location for this event. The committee will be Cherrie, Billy and Rick. Also 
we have an invitation to Donald Threadgill’s Garage on June 22nd and BBQ will be served, 
time is still pending but an email will be sent out with more information. 
 
Unfinished Business - General Discussion 
Mural approved- The board approved the 55 Chevy with our logo on the left of the building. 
The club voted and it was approved. 
 
 



 

 

New Business- General Discussion 
There will be a proposed change to the bylaws. It will state that with the board’s approval a 
vendor, food/other, may set up for a $35 fee each month at our Cruise-in. 
 
Adjourn 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kimberly Eckert 
Secretary, Golden City Cruisers 

 
 
 

Golden City Cruisers 
Treasurer’s Report 

 May 2024 
 

 

  



 

 

Our Club Platinum Sponsors 

Through the generous donations of our sponsors, the Golden City Cruisers 

Car Club is able to continue our support of area charities.  Please use these 

Platinum Sponsors when you have a need! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kthomasinsurance.com/
http://www.streetsideclassics.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Youngs-Bar-B-Q-1550468808500174/
http://www.southwire.com
http://www.scottevanschryslerdodgejeep.com/index.htm
https://www.facebook.com/mainattractionsaloncarrollton/
https://jandrconstructioninc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/vrmainstreet/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ivey-Car-Care/125135637540802
https://www.facebook.com/QualityCoatingSupply/
https://www.jcollinsfuneralhome.com/
http://www.amybrown.biz
https://www.facebook.com/PhilBlairAgencyVR/
https://bhroof.com/
https://www.facebook.com/vrnutrition?mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://dallasplatingga.com/
https://www.johnthornton.com/
https://www.facebook.com/2sew4uembroidery/
https://www.facebook.com/WeSmokeGA
https://www.facebook.com/CandiStarnesRealtor
https://www.yelp.com/biz/joyces-florist-villa-rica


 

 

Our Club Gold Sponsors 
Through the generous donations of our sponsors, the Golden City Cruisers 

Car Club is able to continue our support of area charities.  Please use these 

Gold Sponsors when you have a need! 

 

 

1/15/24 

 
 

 

  

Advance Auto Parts, Villa Rica Lake Carroll Lawn Equipment, Carrollton 

American Pie, Carrollton The Lazy Donkey, Carrollton 

Autozone, Carrollton Lewis Thomas Body Shop, C’ton 

Autozone, Villa Rica Liberty Chevrolet, Villa Rica 

Brother’s Bar & Steakhouse, Villa RIca Los Cowboys, Villa Rica 

Carroll Food Mart, Villa Rica Main St. Guns, Gold, & Pawn, Hiram 

Carrollton Car Stereo, Carrollton McCord’s HVAC & Refrig., Villa Rica 

Cecil Harris Insurance Agency, Carrollton Morgan Oil Co. Carrollton 

Danny Davis Trucking, Villa Rica My Financial Services, Villa Rica 

DKS Roofing Specialists, Douglasville O’Reilly Auto Parts – Villa Rica 

Don Rich Ford, Villa Rica The Olive Tree, Villa Rica 

Great Classics 98.9, Carrollton Pro Tech Car Wash, Villa Rica 

Haney’s Drug Corner, Carrollton Smith Brothers Supply, Carrollton 

Hearn Monument, Carrollton Teal’s Auto Body & Frame Shop 

Jacky’s Landscaping Materials, C’ton West Georgia Shopper, Carrollton 

Johnny’s Pizza, Villa Rica West Georgia Truck Accessories, Carrollton 

Kopps Creative Carton Co., Villa Rica Wing Citi Café, Carrollton 

Lafitte Mop Company, Villa Rica  

  

  

https://shop.advanceautoparts.com/web/StoreLocatorDetailView?stAddressId=9740&storeId=10151&langId=-1&catalogId=10051
https://www.lakecarrolllawnandequipment.com/
https://www.facebook.com/apiepizzeriacarrollton/
https://www.facebook.com/thelazydonkeyrestaurant/
http://locations.autozone.com/ga/carrollton/901-b-s-park-st.html
https://local.yahoo.com/info-13639989-lewis-thomas-body-shop-carrollton
http://locations.autozone.com/ga/villa-rica/658-w-bankhead-hwy.html
https://www.libertychevroletusa.com/
https://www.facebook.com/brothers901/
http://www.loscowboysvillarica.com/
http://www.yellowpages.com/villa-rica-ga/mip/carroll-food-mart-496594242
https://www.mainstreetggp.com/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Carrollton-Car-Stereo/100057638671799/
http://www.mccordhvacinc.com/
http://www.countryfinancial.com/cecil.harris
https://morganoil.com/
http://atlanta.citysearch.com/profile/2962852/villa_rica_ga/danny_davis_trucking_inc.html
http://www.myfinancialsvcs.com/
http://dksroofing.com/
http://locations.oreillyauto.com/ga/villa-rica/513-west-bankhead-highway.html
http://www.donrichford.com/
http://www.theolivetreerestaurants.com/
http://www.gradickcommunications.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pro-Tech-Car-Wash/120553641346803
https://haneysdrugcorner.com/
https://www.smithbrotherssupply.com/
http://www.hearnmonument.com/
https://www.yellowpages.com/villa-rica-ga/mip/jackys-landscaping-materials-535777959
http://www.westgashopper.com/
https://johnnyspizza.com/location/villa-rica/
https://www.facebook.com/WestGeorgiaTruckAccessories/?rf=1523867507911536
mailto:dave7088@bellsouth.net
http://wingsciticafe.com/
http://lafittemop.com/


 

 

2024 Cruise-in Setup and Take Down Schedule 
   

 

June 15, 2024 

 

Don Edwards 

Billy Glover 

Ken Reed 

 

Ken Eckert  

Nick Ware 

Mike Washington 

 

July 13, 2024 

 

Harold Harper 

Rick Horne 

Ethan Rider 

 

Domel Harris  

Darrell Smith 

Ronny White 

 

August 17, 2024 

 

Bob Igarashi 

Alex Eison 

Paul Sanford 

 

Dave Kopp  

Donald Threadgill 

 

September 21, 2024 

 

 

 

*October 19, 2024 

 

Don Reed 

Mike Russo 

Walt Smith 

 

Brayden Eison 

Ira Gamble 

Jeff Glover 

 

Joel Roberts  

David Sisson 

 

 

Bill Hearnburg 

Daniel McGhee 

Steve Moon 

 

 

 

You can also volunteer to help set up and take down at any cruise-in. The more help we have, the easier 

it is. All volunteers are appreciated. If you are unable to attend on your assigned day, please see if 

someone can cover for you or swap days with someone. 

 

  Setup starts at 3:30pm. 

*Setup Starts at 8:00AM on October 19, 2024 for Super Cruise-In  

 

I’m looking forward to seeing everyone there.  

Jimmy Derrick 

  



 

 

Golden City Cruisers Agenda 

June 4, 2024 

 

1.   Call to Order      Danny Davis 

2.   Pledge of Allegiance 

3.   Membership Matters      Danny Davis 

  a) Anyone sick or in need? 

  b) New members?   

4.   President Report  

5.   VP Report       Jimmy Derrick 

6.   Secretary Report      Kim Eckert 

7.   Treasurer Report      Raylene Carroll 

8.   Sponsorship Report     Don Edwards 

9.   Activity Report      Billy Glover  

10. Unfinished Business     Danny Davis 

11. New Business,  Bylaws Proposed Change    Nick Ware 

12. Adjourn 

13. 50/50 drawing (All money raised goes to the Charity Fund) 

 

 

PLEASE MAKE A COPY OF THIS AGENDA AND BRING IT 

TO THE MEETING  - THANKS  
 


